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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REGARDING THE DRAFT RESOLUTIONS “INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION AGAINST ALL FORMS OF DISCRIMINATION AND INTOLERANCE” AND “INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION AGAINST RACISM, DISCRIMINATION, AND RELATED FORMS OF INTOLERANCE”
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PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No. 128/2013


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and would like to address the matter of the draft resolutions titled “Inter-American Convention against All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance” (CP/CAJP-3167/13 rev. 1) and “Inter-American Convention against Racism, Racial Discrimination, and Related Forms of Intolerance” (CP/CAJP-3168/13 rev. 1), presented by the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs in his report to the regular meeting of the Permanent Council held on May 15. 


In connection therewith, this Permanent Mission wishes to inform the Chair of the Permanent Council that it will be including a footnote in both draft resolutions, reading as follows:  “El Salvador believes that in order for the country to extend a judgment on the Draft Convention contained in this resolution, it must obtain the opinion of the competent national institutions–including the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, in its capacity as the lead agency for Salvadoran foreign policy–in order to ensure consensus on the national position regarding the contents of the Convention.”

The Permanent Mission would be grateful for the Chair of the Permanent Council to report El Salvador’s position on the draft resolutions in question, which the delegation of El Salvador will also be stating at the regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held on May 28. 


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the OAS avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington D.C., May 24, 2013.

To the Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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